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To: 

www.cloverleaffarmsupply.com 

Cloverleaf Farm Supply 

(715) 289-4366 / 800-241-4366 

127 Elm Street / PO Box 63 

Cadott, WI 54727 

Gilman Feed Co 

(715) 447-8243 

400 N Railroad / PO Box 147 

Gilman, WI 54433 

Spooner Mills of Thorp 

(715) 669-5644 / (715) 669-3500 

213 E Soo / PO Box 598 

Thorp, WI 54771 

Email 

spoonermills@gmail.com 

Feel free to email us concerning any 
information you see in News & Notes 

Hydro-Lac 

Provides cattle hydration and    
energy support to combat stress 

Feed ¼ to ½ pound per head per 
day depending on the heat and 

humidity 

We can add Hydro-Lac                
to your feed mix 

 

 

TMR Stabilizer 

Maintains cooler, fresher feed in 
the summer heat 

Feed 2-6 pounds per ton TMR  
depending on severity of         

heating of TMR mix 

Use Tend-R-Leen pellets and 

whole corn to finish steers.      

No forages needed. 

Clover Leaf Farm Supply in Cadott 

will be mailing out LP prepay     

contracts for the upcoming heating 

season around July 15th. 

Feel free to contact the office with 

any questions. 

715-289-4366 

Inoculants can help improve 

ensiled forage  fermentation 

and maintain feed quality. 

Crop Cure, ProSile, and Renk        

available to choose from. 

ALL OUR MILLS WILL 
BE  CLOSED ON  

FRIDAY—JULY 4TH!!! 



From the Agronomy Desk… 

 As we start the second half of 2025, we have just begun to get rolling 
on topdressing corn fields these past few weeks between rain storms.                        
With all the rain we’ve gotten, it would not hurt to put some extra   
nitrogen on this year as some has washed away. If you have concerns that 
you have lost some nitrogen, let us know and we can come check things 
out. 
 
 Right now, we are working with Mother Nature to get the pre- and   
post-emerge spraying done due to the wet weather. We do not want to tear 
up your fields if we don’t have to, and hopefully by the time you are reading 
this it will have dried out and we have those acres done. 
 
 We have found some small water hemp plants.  If you think you have 
them in your field let us know and we can help identify it.  It is easier to 
control water hemp under 4” tall versus 6” tall. 
 
 Just a quick reminder that if you are going to do any fall seeding of    
alfalfa or grasses, they should be in the ground by the middle of August.     
If you are planning cover crops, now would be a good time to get that seed 
ordered. Cover crops have shown they’re worth it in helping to hold soils 
and build soil health. Seed supply could get tight going into fall. 
 

Your Spooner Mills Agronomy Team, 

 Tom, Paul, Cory, and Terry 


